
 
 
From: BCOE Advising <bcoeadvising@engr.ucr.edu>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 20, 2022 4:36 PM 
To: BCOE Advising <bcoeadvising@engr.ucr.edu> 
Cc: BCOE Advising <bcoeadvising@engr.ucr.edu> 
Subject: Fall 2022, Week 0 Drop-In Hours (CSBA, DTSE) 
Importance: High 
 
Hello Students: 
Welcome to the first week of Fall 2022 Quarter! 
I will be hosting virtual drop-in hours Week Zero. Please see below for details. 
Please be sure to keep your drop-ins to 10 minutes. 
 
Reminder, first day of Fall 2022 instruction begins this Thursday, September 22nd. Be sure to attend 
class. 
 
Thursday, September 22nd 

 9:00-12:00Noon 

 1:00-2:30PM 
 https://ucr.zoom.us/j/98571862260 

 
Friday, September 23rd 

 9:00-11:00AM 

 2:00-4:00PM 
 https://ucr.zoom.us/j/98571862260 

 
 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Terri Phonharath 
Assistant Director 
Academic Adivsor: CSBA, DTSE 
Bourns College of Engineering 
Office of Student Academic Affairs 
Skye Hall, Room 310 
951-827-3647 Office 
Student.engr.ucr.edu 
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